
 
LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES 

Minutes from Meeting: Nov. 14th, 2016 

Meeting called to order by Missy Mullins @ 6:30. There were 14 members in attendance. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT was read for the month of October and motion to accept by Rochelle 

Hanson; seconded by Steve Proctor. 

         

TREASURER’S REPORT was read for the month of October and motion to accept by Patty 

Lightfoot; seconded by Mark Stout. 

          

OLD BUSINESS           

 

• Credit Card sales are working well.  Thanks to Mark for donating and installing the 

equipment.   

• Mark will get information to Brenda for use on website. 

• Yankee Candle sales to date = $886.   

• Home & Family products will be in before Christmas. 

• Membership Drive raised approximately $3,800 + additional funds were trickling in for a 

projection of $4,000. 

• Thank you letter was received from Athletic Boosters for our pledge of $10,000 over the 

next 5 years for the field house project. 

• Thank you letter also received from LHS Girls Soccer team for Cottrill family donation. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS           

 

• Play-Off game set for Saturday, Nov. 19th @ 7 pm.  Volunteers are needed for concession 

stands.  Need to be at HS between 5:30 – 6:00. 

• Christmas Parade scheduled for Dec. 3rd.  Volunteers are needed to walk with both bands.  

Gator will be after the Jr. Band & Brenda will drive her van after the Sr. Band.  Jr. Band 

volunteers – Mark, Patty, Jim, Cheri; Sr. Band volunteers – Sandy, Rochelle, Barb.  Calvin 

will serve as medic in Tiffany’s absence. 

• Line-up is at 1:30 at Stage Coach for Jr. Band and 2:00 at East School Lot for Sr. Band. 

• Special thanks goes out to Patty Lightfoot for serving at all the scrub games. 

• Raffle for Laptop is going well so far.  We will continue to sell tickets at Winter Concert.  

Duane Hanson might be willing to man both the shirt table and sell raffle tickets at the 

concert.  Patty Lightfoot will help if needed. 

 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Rochelle Hanson & 2nd by Suzie Travis.  Next meeting will be 

January 9th @ 6:30.   


